
For residents on Erickson, Harrogate and Larwood Roads. 

Windley Contracting Ltd. crews are underway. Here’s what you need to know:

Larwood/Erickson Sewer Upgrade News      August 21, 2018 

Construction is Underway! 
Excavation work and new sewermain pipe installation  

is moving westward along Larwood Road towards 

Harrogate Road.  Crews will remain in the area 

through September.  

 

The contractor has encountered some very poor  

             material during excavatin which has impacted his  

             progress. We appreciate your continued patience as 

             he works through this area.  

 

Road Closures 

Considerable disruption will continue along Larwood Road and 

will effect the intersection at Eardley Road. We recommend 

local traffic and pedestrians continue to obey traffic 

personnel. Further information about road access is posted 

with general project information updates on the City’s website 

at:   

http://www.campbellriver.ca/city-services/capital-

improvement-projects/current-projects/larwood-erickson-

sewer-upgrade/overview  

 

Construction Impacts 

During construction, on street parking will be impacted and may not be available in front of your home. As the 

contractor gets close to service switchovers, people living at all addresses along this route will be contacted in advance 

so as to ensure any disruption is minimized as your sewer service is switched from the old main to new. 

For more information visit www.campbellriver.ca or contact the Project Team at: 

E-mail: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca    Phone: 250.286.5700 
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